NB! Announcements in the english version are machine translated and may contain errors. Only
notices in Estonian are authentic and have legal effect.

Fisheries aid notification

Start of publication: 01.03.2017
End of publication: indefinite

The Péllumajanduse Registrite ja Informatsiooni Amet publishes a notice pursuant to paragraph 7(5) of
Decree No 56 of the Minister for Rural Affairs of 29.9.2016 entitled “support for improving the energy
efficiency of coastal fishing vessels”.

The Pdéllumajanduse Registrite ja Informatsiooni Amet hereby informs you that the receipt of applications
will take place between 31 March and 30 November 2017 or until the balance of the funds available to
finance the action is exhausted.

The objective of the support shall be to reduce the climate change impact of fishing vessels' activities
and investment in improving the energy efficiency of fishing vessels.

Please submit the application documents: by e-mail to the info@pria.ee address or by post to the PRIA
centre address, letter 4, Tartu 51010.

Further details can also be found in the Regulation on which the notice is based:
https://www.riigiteataja.ee/akt/104102016005
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